
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, December 7, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Salisbury Steak with Gravy  
 Crispy Chicken Patty  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   December 8th   Denisse Elizondo  
   December 9th   Oliver Maksimovic  
  
 

1. Attention students: The Early Act meeting scheduled for Monday December 10th has 
been cancelled. The meeting has been rescheduled for Monday, December 17th. If 
you have any questions, see Mrs. Rupert.  

 

2. Save Box Tops to help Gurrie! For every Box Top you turn in, Gurrie Middle School 
receives 10¢ back. Cut out Box Tops and save them in a ziploc bag, make sure they 
haven't expired, then drop your Box Tops into the collection bin at the Gurrie main 
entrance. Be sure to drop them off before winter break starts for a chance to win a 
gift card! 

 

3. Do you want to earn 10 tiger stripes? Well it’s easy; all you have to do is be safe, 
ready and respectful by being referral free next week during our PBIS phase one 
winter incentive and on Wednesday December 12th you will receive two tiger stripes 
worth five each.  Your advisors will be discussing the winter incentive with you 
during MP. If you have questions please ask your advisors. At the end of the winter 
incentive you will be able to earn a total of 20 tiger stripes and be able to participate 
in fun activities at the end of the day on Friday December 21st in recognition of all 
the good choices that you make. 

 
4. Attention adventurers!!!  Gurrie's RPG Club will meet today in the culinary arts room 

until 4 p.m.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and chromebooks.  See 
Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information!  See everyone after school! 

 
5. The Gurrie PTO will be having a Fun Snack on Tuesday, December 11th. They will be 

selling churros for $2 and hot chocolate for $1 during lunch.  
 

 
 

 

 


